From: Fowler, David

Sent: 06 February 2018 15:52

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2017/6306/P- Objection

Another objection.

Thanks,

David

David Fowler

Principal Planner
Telephone: 0207 974 2123

rrom: MAJA HERVAN [

Sent: 06 February 2018 14:46
To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2017/6306/P- Objection

Dear Mr Fowler,

As a Hampstead resident living on Heath Street around the corner from the new development in New End
| would like to object wholeheartedly to the amended plans no: 2017/6306/P. The proposed amendments
are very significant and appear to be simply a back way to obtain an even larger footprint for an already
enormous building, which is already so completely out of character with the rest od the surrounding area.
In addition to being very unsightly and ultimately noisy, the plans propose to raise the building virtually by
another floor, something that in my opinion will have a significant negative impact on local views and

character.

Sincerely,

Maja Herman

98 Heath Street
London NW3 1DP
Tel



